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(Charles Simeon) Our true worth is not in what we possess, but in Who
possesses us.

News & Notes

Dave had to spend three nights in the hospital fighting a kidney infection.

Rich is presently engaged in physical therapy for his surgically repaired thumb.

APAC provided and secured pulpit supply for Wasco Grace Community Church
while their pastor was struggling with blood clots. Prayers for Pastor Dave
Bocker are much appreciated.

Dave and Rich are presently interviewing pastoral candidates for Cornerstone
Church Los Banos.

Dave and Rich had the privilege of baptizing 4 people at Cornerstone Church
Los Banos.
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT.
GIFTS CAN BE MADE DIRECTLY TO:

APAC P.O.  BOX 461 TULARE, CA 93275 
OR ONLINE @APACMINISTRY.ORG
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Projects

We mentioned in the last newsletter that we would show pictures of the
Kingsburg house refresh. Wallpaper was removed, walls painted, new lights
installed, old flooring removed and new flooring installed. 

Please continue to pray 
that the house sells.

Prayer
A Pastor for Cornerstone Church Los
Banos.

APAC Marriage Retreat at Pismo Beach
January 2025.

That the monetary goal of $4,000 for the
Kingsburg project would be met. $2,750
has been given.


